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The guidelines are long and complex and do NOT address the problem of mandatory
reporting putting doctors off seeking appropriate help for conditions that untreated do
put the public at risk but are a greater risk to the health and wellbeing of individual

doctors and they do not address the problem of treating doctors or others making false
reports.

DR. M. R. (Taffy) Jones.
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